
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION ON MIGRANT STUDENTS TRIP TO “EXPERIENCE IN 

DEMOCRACY” LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 
  

 
DATE: September 15, 2009 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Ten Migrant secondary students were afforded the opportunity to participate in the 
“Experience in Democracy” Leadership Conference on June 21 –26 in Washington, 
D.C.  The Migrant Specialist, Aurora Dominguez and participants will share a report on 
the highlights of their learning experience.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez      Janet Baker 

Superintendent of Schools     District Instructional Officer 


